
Hundreds of thousands of Oregonians are renters who have struggled financially during the 

COVID pandemic. I’m writing to urge you to extend the eviction moratorium and provide 

funding for rent assistance. 

· COVID-19 isn’t ending on December 31. Protections for people like me shouldn’t either. 

· The eviction moratorium should be extended through June of 2021 to help families get 

through the school year. 

· There should be a landlord compensation fund that helps smaller landlords with back rent 

to help stabilize the housing market and a fund to help renters moving forward. 

 

 

Hood River, Oregon 

 
 


